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I wouldn't be surprised if O. J. Simpson wrote a new book
devblogs.microsoft.com/oldnewthing/20070223-02

Raymond Chen

You know, it’s gotten to the point where I wouldn’t be surprised if O. J. Simpson wrote a new

book titled If I Were the Father of Anna Nicole Smith’s Baby.

Just saying.

Raymond Chen
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